
 

The Catholic Parish of St Chad, Cheadle
Stockport Road, Cheadle, SK8 2AF,

Tel: 0161 428 2480  Email: stchadscheadle@gmail.com Website: www.stchadscheadle.com
R.C. Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity 234025

Priest: Fr. Louis Charuvila Pappy                                 Parish Secretary – Victoria Holmes: 07905 519322
Office Hours:    Thursdays 11am – 1pm  - St Chad’s and  Mondays 10.30am-1pm – St Ann’s

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Sunday 23rd July 2023 – 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Mass Times & Intentions

Sat 22nd Vigil St Ann’s 5pm Michael Lohan RIP

Sun 23rd 16th Sunday Year A    St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

For the parishioners of St Chad’s & St Ann’s
Allan Lebon RIP

Mon 24th     St Ann’s 10am In Thanksgiving

Tues 25th          St Ann’s
St Chad’s

10am
6.30pm

John Keefe RIP
Bernard Gerighty RIP

Wed 26th            No Mass
Thurs 27th          St Chad’s 9.30am Anne Nicholson RIP
Fri 28th      St Ann’s 10am Fr Edward Lohan RIP

Sat 29th Vigil St Ann’s 5pm Tony Keegan RIP

Sun 30th 17th Sunday Year A     St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Tony Moores RIP
For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Mass Intentions: Envelopes available at the back of the church.  Please post the envelope through the 
presbytery door once completed.  Please note we are into September with Mass Intentions.                                      

Please pray for all those who are sick.  We pray for all those who have died recently.  We also remember: John 
Wilkinson, Jack Spencer, John Hackney, Diane Huckvale, Charles Mills, Mary Heron, Len Childs, Annie Lally, 
Joseph Tomlinson, John Schofield, Winnie Turner, John Fanning, Elizabeth Jennings, Winifred Murtagh, Teresa 
Harrington, Mary Russell, Gloria Lewis, Mary Walsh, James Meaney all those who anniversaries occur at this 
time.  May they rest in peace.          

Adoration before the Blessed Sacrament: This has now stopped at both St Chad’s and St Ann’s for the 
summer. We will resume on Thursday 7th September. 

Rosary: this has now stopped before Masses on Thursdays and Sundays and will resume in September.

Confessions: every Tuesday 6pm-6.25pm.                                                                                                                
Thursday Coffee Morning: raised £ for Parish Funds.  Thank you very much.                                                      

Parish Pastoral Council: *DATE CHANGE*The inaugural meeting of the newly formed PPC will now take 
place tomorrow at 7:30pm.   If anyone has any questions/comments they would like to be raised, please speak to
a member of the PPC (see list in porch) or email the parish.  Please note this is not an open parish meeting – but 
if you are interested in joining the PPC please let us know. 

SVP: This Sunday (July 23rd), there will be a retiring collection for the SVP.  If you wish gift aid to be added to 
your offering, please take home an SVP envelope as you leave church today. Thank you. 

Shrewsbury Cathedral: After many months of refurbishment (and recent closure as the final elements of the 
reordering were completed), our Cathedral is once again open. They are offering Cathedral Pilgrimages, with a 
tour of the Cathedral, Mass at 12:15 and lunch in the on-site Orchard Café. The price of the pilgrimage would be
£12 per person (which includes the lunch) plus travel cost. If you would be interested in this, please sign up on 
the ‘Expression of Interest’ form in the porch. Please note that signing up at this stage is not binding, it’s just to 
give us an idea of how many might be interested. Thank you.      
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300 Club: July winners of £20 each: 20 Max Riebold, 3 Catherine King, 19 Pauline Rogers.

Knit and Knatter: This Wednesday 26th 1pm-3pm in the Church Hall.  All welcome.

Wellsping Collection: Next Sunday (July 30th) is the last Sunday of the month and so there will be the monthly
collection for Wellspring.  The items particularly needed are multi-packs of chocolate biscuits, rice pudding, 
custard, curry sauce, bolognese sauce, cooked meats for sandwich-fillings, bread, cheese, milk, sugar. coffee and
eggs. Thank you. 

Diocesan Mass for the Celebration of Marriage: The Diocesan Annual Marriage Mass is to be held this year 
for the first time since February 2020. It will be celebrated on Saturday October 14th at 12noon at Saint 
Columba’s Church, Plas Newton Lane, Chester CH2 1SA, and will be followed by a reception in the Parish 
Hall. Bishop Mark invites couples who are celebrating significant wedding anniversaries this year: Silver, Pearl, 
Ruby, Golden, Diamond or Platinum and also newly married couples to attend for their first anniversary. This 
invitation is also extended to couples who celebrated their wedding in 2021 and 2022. If you wish to be present, 
please email your details, including your names, address and particular anniversary, to the parish, or else write 
your details down and put them through the presbytery door or give them to Fr Louis or Victoria. We can then 
arrange for a personal invitation to be sent to you.

Wellsping Summer Holiday Fundraiser 2023: SCHOOL’S OUT SLEEP OUT! The Wellspring would like 
children across the area to help them bring hope and change to the people of Stockport that need it the most. It’s 
really simple to organise and lots of fun to do They're asking children – with the help of a responsible adult - to 
arrange a sponsored sleepout during the summer holidays in aid of The Wellspring. It can be any date from the 
20th of July to the 2nd of September.  For more information and to register visit: 
www.thewellspring.co.uk/schools-out-sleepout                       

Legal Advice - For those in need of legal advice a free initial and confidential legal advice consultation will 
now be available to our Parishioners by an experienced catholic solicitor. In the first instance, the initial 
consultation will not include consideration of documents. Please contact Paul Magee on 07821508731 or email 
Paul.Magee@prosperitylaw.com.  

Vacancy: Cover Supervisor.Saint Ambrose College is seeking a motivated and dedicated Cover Supervisor. 
The successful candidate will cover for our classroom teachers. As we are an 11-18 school this will give the 
successful candidate great experience and a chance to work with warm and friendly staff and students. The 
successful candidate will work alongside the Cover Organiser and Vice Principal. We are looking for someone 
who is flexible, well organised, have presence and who is a good communicator.  The hours of work are a school
day 8.45am – 3.45pm. Please speak to Mr PM Groves Vice Principal, on 0161 980 2711 if you would like to 
discuss the role. Application forms can be found on our website www.st-ambrosecollege.org.uk. Please send 
completed applications via email to recruitment@st-ambrosecollege.org.uk. Closing date for applications: 
Wednesday 2 nd August 2023

Pilgrimage to Lourdes: Northern Star Travel Ltd  are arranging a pilgrimage to Lourdes to coincide with the 
Feast of the Immaculate Conception 8th December 2023.  The pilgrimage will depart Manchester on 4th 
December and will return on 9th December – the costs is £579 for shared room and £714 in a single room for 5 
nights full board. There are leaflets at the back of church with more information.  To Book call 0161 773 2115.

Baptisms: Please note there will not be a course in August. The next course takes place on Thursday 7th 
September.     Book a place by emailing stannscheadlehulme@gmail.com. Please bring the completed Baptism 
Request Form along with you.                                                                                                                                   
We will pray the Prayer for Vocations to the Priesthood at the end of Sunday Mass:  Eternal Father, We 
thank you for every priest who has faithfully given his life for the salvation of his brothers and sisters. We give 
thanks to those priests who have brought us your Word of truth, the grace of the Sacraments and, above all, the 
supreme gift of the Holy Eucharist. Father through your Son Jesus Christ, who called the Apostles to follow 
him, we ask you to raise up new and generous vocations to the priesthood in our time. Send forth the Holy Spirit
to open the hearts of a new generation to your call and enable them not to be afraid, but to recognise the joy of 
giving their whole lives in love. Through Jesus Christ, your Son our Lord, who lives and reigns forever and ever.
Amen                                                                                                                                                                          

Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell and Bernadette McCrory.  If you have any concerns about 
safeguarding of children or vulnerable adults, please speak to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the 
strictest confidence.                                                                                                                                                 
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